
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 4 of 2025 
 

Port of Cardiff 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that service installation work 
will be carried out on the following location on the dates below. 

 
W/C Monday January 20th 2025 – April 30th 2025 

 
Longships Road Roundabout, Rover Way, Clipper Road, Roath 

Dock Road. 
 

Traffic management will be in place along the route. 
 

Please avoid any parking adjacent to the works areas. 
 

 
 
 

                    Name : Dan Davies 
                    Date : 22/01/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 



 

 


